
IH 10 Main Lane & Frontage Road Impacts
Saturday, October 24 & Sunday October 25

In late August and mid-September, the Grand Parkway Infrastructure team
successfully set bridge beams for the new SH 99 bridge that will travel over IH 10
frontage roads and main lanes in Mont Belvieu. Over the past few weeks, our team
has been preparing for another critical activity, pouring concrete on the bridge
deck. This activity is scheduled to impact IH 10 main lanes and frontage
roads this coming Saturday, October 24 and Sunday, October 25. Below you
will find details regarding this weekend’s impact.







We apologize for any inconvenience. Should you have any questions or concerns,
please email info@gpi-99.com or dial 877-553-7374. Thank you.
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